
December Service Society Project 
For the month of December, we will be continuing our 
collection of winter clothing items to be donated to Blessed 
to be a Blessing to help keep our neighbors in need warm 
through the winter. During the last week of classes, we will 
also be making cards in class to give to retirement home 
patients in the community. There is nothing quite like a 
homemade gift at Christmas time!

December Spirit Week 
During the week of December 12th-16th we will have 
spirit week. Show your spirit by wearing something fun to 
class! Here are some fun examples: Christmas head gear 
(reindeer antlers, Santa hats etc), Christmas PJS, Dress as 
your favorite Christmas character, wear Red and Green, etc.

Studio Closed For the Holiday 
Following Lee County Schools schedule, the studio will be 
closed from December 17th-January 1st. January 2nd is a 
teacher workday so classes will resume on Monday, 
January 2nd. See you in the New Year!

Performance Team 
Performance team will be 

performing at the 
Downtown Christmas Tree 

Lighting on Sunday, 
December 4th at 3:00 PM 
Come support them! It is 
always so rewarding to 
look out into the crowd 
and see so many TPDA 

dancers and their families 
there.  

Lost and Found 
Please check our Lost and 
Found basket as you enter 
the studio. It is becoming 
full quickly and we will be 
donating the items at the 
end of the month before 

the New Year. 

Sanford Christmas Parade 
Signed up TPDA students 

(ages 5 and up) will be 
participating in the 

Sanford Christmas parade 
on Monday, December 
5th. The studio will be 
closed. We hope your 

family enjoys the parade! 

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 
Happy Holidays TPDA families! We hope you all have a great season with your loved ones!.


